
 
 
 
 
 

NSSJMA will be closed on Friday, July 4th, 2025 to recognize and 
celebrate Independence Day with our Family and Friends.  

 
The office will reopen on Monday, July 7th, 2025 at 8:00 am.  

 
Sewer Emergency Call: 724-718-2115  

 
All other questions please call during regular business hours.  

 
Payment Drop-Box is available at the office door.  

 
We hope you all have a Safe and Happy Holiday Weekend !!  

 
 
 


